
PUBLIC NOTICE
EXTENSION OF FREE STORAGE PERIOD

The Authority wishes to announce to the general public  that 
the free storage period that we had granted to our customers on 
18th May 2020 for a period of ninety days has been extended 
for a another 90 days w.e.f 19th August, 2020. This is in line 
with our continuous and deliberate efforts of cushioning our 
customers on effects of the Corona Virus (COVID-19) which 
have impacted the whole transport logistics chain.
 
Please note that the extension period is subject to review 
after the validity period depending on the business dynamics. 
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